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Fixed Issues

3143 AR Aged Datasets for
Dynamic Report Writer

Corrected an issue where
Co-op invoices were
displaying the incorrect due
date for the AR invoice.

3268 AP Import - Generic Corrected an issue in AP
import with non-billable jobs
or functions with
intercompany entries not
being created based off of the
GL account office in the
import file.

3394

3431 - Updated parameter names
and return set labels to
standards. Updated code
description. Added {status}
parameter for filters on
active/inactive clients.

3432 - Updated parameter names
and return set labels to
standards. Updated code
description. Added {status}
parameter for filters on
active/inactive clients.

3433 - -

3435 - -

3440 - Updated parameter names
and return set labels to
standards. Updated code
description. Added {active}



parameter for filters on
active/inactive divisions.

3441 - Updated parameter names
and return set labels to
standards. Updated code
description. Added {status}
parameter for filters on
active/inactive divisions.

3466 Media Plan Comparison
Detail by Vendor

Corrected an issue where the
dataset was not correctly
matching the media plan
estimate ID's.


